
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance Committee    Analyst:   Jim Martin  
ECAF:    2022-0637 
Proposal:  Mot. 22-268     Date:    June 22, 2022 
 
Consideration:  

Appointing Matthew Arny to the Airport Commission. 

Background   

Snohomish County Ordinance 17-003, passed in March of 2017, established the 
Snohomish County Airport Commission.  Per code, the Commission will be composed o 
13 members consisting of one person from each Council district, three persons from the 
airport tenant community, three persons from the business community, and two persons 
from the county at large.   

The District 4 representative, Mr. Mohmad Quijdani, has resigned from the Commission.  
Mr. Matthew Arny is being recommended to fill the now vacant District 4 position.  Mr. 
Arny has been active as a volunteer in various organizations, and also has experience 
and education in airport business management.  The term is to expire January 31, 2024.     

Current Proposal  

To appoint Matthew Arny to the District 4 position on the Snohomish County Airport 
Commission. 

Duration:  Through January 31, 2024 

Fiscal Implications: N/A 

2022 Budget:   

Is this in the current year budget: N/A 

Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 

Handling:  Normal. 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A  

Risk Management:  N/A 

Executive Recommendation:  Approval   

Attachments:  See ECAF Packet 

Amendments:  NONE.   

Request:  Move to GLS July 13th for consideration. 

 
  


